
Cherry, Brian K 

7/16/2010 1:19:55 PM 

'cab@cpuc.ca.gov' (cab@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Peevey/Darbee luncheon

Carol -1 thought Mike was out of town. If he isn't, I suppose he could introduce Peter instead of John.

From: Cooper, Shawn
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E
Cc: Redacted
Sent: Fri Jul 16 13:09:26 2010 
Subject: Peevey/Darbee luncheon

Brian, Tom:

We have on Peter's calendar a hold for him to have lunch with President Peevey on 
August 12, prior to the Thought Leaders Forum.

Tom, I believe you mentioned last week that Commissioner Bohn is going to be the 
host for the forum because Mike will be out of town. Should we take the luncheon with 
Mike off Peter's calendar for Thursday, August 12? Should we think about Peter 
having lunch on this date with another commissioner?

Shawn

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.COM]
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 12:56 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Cooper, Shawn
Subject: Fw: CPUC Thought Leaders Series: Peter Darbee, PG&E Chief Executive Officer

FYI.

From: Howard, Ted <ted.howard@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Fri Jul 16 12:41:40 2010
Subject: CPUC Thought Leaders Series: Peter Darbee, PG&E Chief Executive Officer

The next CPUC Thought Leaders event will feature Peter Darbee, Chairman of the Board, Chief 
Executive Officer, and President of PG&E. Mr. Darbee will share his perspective on Climate Change for 
Policymakers and Business Leaders (click here to see his article:
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http://www.pqecorp.com/corp responsibilitv/pdf/climatepaper final.pdf). He will also share his thoughts 
on how an energy utility can be successful in the rapidly changing local and global energy markets. 
Since becoming CEO in 2005, Mr. Darbee has spearheaded major new initiatives to establish PG&E as 
an industry front-runner in customer satisfaction, operational excellence, and environmental leadership.

The Master of Ceremonies will be Matt Deal, CPUC Policy and Planning Division Director.

CPUC Thought Leaders events feature forward-looking speakers sharing their insights and solutions for some of 
the critical energy, climate change, water, environmental, and communications challenges of the 21st century. 
Additional information about upcoming Thought Leaders events will be available at this website: 
www .cpuc .ca.gov/thoughtleaders.

This event will take place on Thursday, August 12th, from 1:3() to 3 PM, in the CPUC Auditorium, 505 Van Ness 
Ave., San Francisco. There will also be a live and webcast at: http://www.califomiaadmin.coni/cpuc.shtml.

To complete a very brief registration, please go to https://ia.cpuc.ca.gov/thtleaders, or simply RSVP to me.

Thought Leaders events are free and open to the public. Please feel free to inform other interested stakeholders 
about this event.

Ted Howard

CPUC Policy & Planning Division

ted.howard@cpuc.ca.gov
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